
 
 

 

 

 
 

May 24, 2023 
 

 

 

City of San Marcos 

630 E. Hopkins Street 

San Marcos, TX 78666 
 

 

RE: Preliminary Cost Estimate for Installation of Electric Distribution Facilities for San 

Marcos Relocation of the Existing URD Line Project. 
 

Dear Mr. Condor, 

 

Per your request, I have reviewed the information provided and developed a preliminary cost 

estimate. Based on his submittal on 5/10/2023, the preliminary cost estimate is $117,000.00. This 

cost estimate includes Bluebonnet Electric relocating and installing the Overhead Facilities for 

your project. Please note that this is only a preliminary cost estimate and not the actual cost of 

providing electric service to your project. Bluebonnet will provide an actual cost estimate once 

you have submitted all required project documents and agreed upon the final design. 

 

Please call me if you need additional information. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rodney Gerik 
 

Rodney Gerik 

Sr. Project Coordinator 

 

Toll: 888-622-2583, Ext. 8527 or Direct: 979-540-8814  
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